
Dear webinar registrants: 
 
Thank-you for your interest in the University of Saskatchewan.  Due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the January 14, 2017 webinar has been postponed.  Our apologies for any 
inconvenience this may have caused.  A new invitation will be sent to you once the event has 
been rescheduled.  Until then, if you have any questions about graduate studies at our 
university, we welcome you to contact us at grad.recruit.usask.ca . 
 

 
 


